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The Honorable Edward 4arby, Chairmal
F Subcomittee on Energy Conservation and Power

Comittee on Energy and Comerce-
United States House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is an announcement that the Nuclear
Regulatory Comission staff has issued a Oraf t Environmental State-
ment on environmental considerations associated with a proposal by
Pacific Gas and Electric Company to decomission its Humboldt Bay
nuclear power plant, Unit No. 3.

This announcement will be mailed to the news media today.

Sincerely,

arl to amerer, Dire or
Office f Cong

- al Affairs

Enclosure: As stated

cc: Rep. Carlos Moorhead

IDENTICAL LETTER SEi4T TO:
Sen. Simpson/cc: - Sen. Hart
Rep. Udall/cc: Rep. Lujan
MM MN
Sen.- Cranston

/ Sen. Wilson
Rep. Bosco
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